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Roma Tor Vergata Business Law School and Al Ain University
Plan Collaboration

On May 17, 2011, a meeting took place between the Italian law firm, "Gianni, Origani, Grippo
and Partners" and Al Ain University of Science and Technology. Mr. Reccardo Sensi, managing
partner, represented the firm while AAU President, Moien Kanaan, and the Director of the
Center of Excellence, Mr. Ibrahim Bader, represented Al Ain University. Mr. Sensi elaborated on
the firm's readiness to help out in setting collaboration with "The Roma Tor Vergata Business
Law School" in Roma, Italy. Venues of discussion included student and staff exchanges,
curriculum development, corporate training, and student internships, both locally and in Italy. A
plan has been set forward to address and follow up these issues
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